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Head Teacher News 

Please see below the outcomes from our parents evening held just before the Easter holidays.  

Your comments can be seen below. Dates for your diary on the next page for this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You said: Brilliant school—cannot fault it. / Very pleased with all staff members in Nursery / My child always speaks of Ms 
Butter and Ms West and is always happy when coming home having enjoyed her day.  / Brilliant team thanks very much.  

Some comments / Scores require a little unpicking—you said: 

1% disagree re clubs and the comment: Never done a club and am unsure about my child’s progression in reading. Our reply: 
Clubs are not run for the children in EYFS as we think they are too young. Please ask your child’s class teacher for further infor-
mation in reading. 

More written homework and challenge for the more advanced.  Also avoid mixing grades. Our reply: We will look into this and 
get back to you.  Where possible we do not mix year groups for core curriculum but as a 1.5 form entry we do have mix year 
groups for other subjects—but it is planned appropriately. 

Better acknowledgments and rewards for children individually—life isn't always part of a team. Our reply: All children are re-
warded/acknowledged individually this is done via their owl points certificates and badge , certificates for TTR/ Hot Chocolate 
Friday / Spelling shed / Writer of the week / as well as stickers, owl points and termly house competitions e.g. science week 
and poetry slam. However, we also think it is important to instil in our children a sense of community and working together 
which is achieved through the owl points for house events such as sports day / red day and our work for the charities we  

support.  

Many thanks for all your comments. Have a good weekend. L.M.Jones 



 

 SUMMER DIARY DATES 
Date Event 

We will contact you with further details for some of these events. 

 Information in red will involve parental support or 

contribution 

Additional  

Information 

APRIL 
15TH & 16TH Triathlon   

17th Year 6 trip to the air raid shelter   

22nd Wriggly Road Show EYFS £3.00 per child 

26th Golden Owl reward trip   

MAY 
6th Bank Holiday   

13th SATs week for Year 6  

Year 2 SATs over the month 
  

17th Inspirational visit from England’s Amputee Football Association   

20th & 21st NSPCC workshops with children in Years 2-6   

24th Rewards afternoon & winning house own clothes day   

24th SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM   

JUNE 
5th JUNE SCHOOL RE-OPENS   

10th Phonics Screener Year 1   

12th KS1 visit to Clifton Country Park Parental volunteers 

needed 

13th Year 6 team to flag football competition   

17th Assessment week Year 1-5   

19th Transition to Year 1 meeting for Reception Parents 3.30 p.m.  

21st Non-uniform for children:  Bottle donation for the summer fair 
World Music Day 

Bottle donation 

24th – 25th Sports Day 24th (25th contingency) 
EYFS / KS1 a.m.  -  KS2 times to be confirmed 

  

26th Trip to Chester Zoo—Years 1 to 6 Parental volunteers 

needed 

27th & 28th Co-op / Salford transition day for Year 6 (except Kearsley Academy)   

28th Year 5 & 6 Magistrates competition 
New class letter sent out to parents 

  

JULY 
1st Wizard of Oz dress rehearsal p.m. KS2: 4.30pm performance for  

parents 
 

 

Non-uniform for all children: chocolate donations for the Summer Fair 
  

£2.00 voluntary ticket 

donation for school 

funds – free prize 

draw. 
Chocolate donation 

3rd RED day all children wear red  &  Kearsley Academy Year 6 open day. 
Summer Fair 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

  

4th Transition morning for whole school.   

New Nursery sessions 9.30 – 10.30 and 2.00pm to 3:00pm 
  

5th All afterschool clubs finish (except Clifton Owls)   

8th  - 12th Lledr Year 6   

15th Clifton’s Got Talent Auditions: KS1 & KS2 
Reports out to parents (collect from class teacher) 

  

17th Parents can book a phone call to discuss report ONLY IF clarification  

needed. 
  

19th Clifton’s Got Talent Final – p.m.   

23rd 1.30pm Year 6 Leavers’ assembly for parents   

24th July Leaver’s Breakfast and Fun Day for all children 
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR SUMMER 

  


